
 
Through 8/20/20, new traffic signal poles will be 
installed along Glenoaks Blvd., from Arroyo Ave 
to Orange Grove Ave.  While installation is 
conducted at each intersection, the signals will 
be plaed on flash mode (approximately 6 hours) 
and one lane in each direction will be closed to 
provide a safe work zone.  
 
Resurfacing of Glenoaks Blvd is expected to 
begin in September/October 2020. For more 
information, please contact the Public Works 
Department:  
 

(818) 898-1222 or PublicWorks@sfcity.org. 


